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Dear Parents          16.10.21 

 

With the onset of the autumnal weather, we are introducing ‘indoor shoes’ for Primary 4 upwards. 

These are simply black plimsolls that the children will wear in their classrooms/ the main school 

building. At the moment, their footwear is becoming quite muddy and slippery from playing outside 

and whilst we want the children to enjoy their outside play, fully, we also want them to remain dry 

and safe indoors. For this reason I would ask you to provide your child with a pair of labelled black 

plimsolls for wearing indoors.   These are available from a range of retailers including Sainsburys,  

                                                         Shoezone, Next and Amazon. 

 

               Please send these in at your earliest convenience. 

 

Our amazing PTA are hosting a Halloween Fun Day on Friday 22nd for our pupils. As part of the 

celebration our pupils are encouraged to dress up in their spookiest attire and embrace the spirit of 

the season. There will be Halloween games, music and creative activities in our ‘Haunted Hall’! 

Further details will follow in the official poster. 

Many thanks to our parent volunteers who are helping out with this event. If you are interested in 

helping or donating Halloween decorations/ treats for this event please contact the school and I will 

pass on your contact details to our PTA.  

 

Thank your for your continued support, 

 

 

Mrs S. McKeown 


